
   

Mathematics 
 
In Maths we are looking at the numbers 
1 – 10 and the composition and formation. 
Please can you help your children learn the 
correct number formation at home. We are 
also looking at comparing mass and capacity 
and length, height and time.  

Physical Development 
 

In PE, we are learning Dance and Gymnastics. 
Honeybees will have PE on a Monday and Tuesday 
afternoon until February Half Term. 
In the classroom, we are concentrating on our pencil 
grip and letter and number formation. We will also 
have the trikes outside and various resources such 
as pipes and tyres to build ways to get across the 
outdoor area. 

Communication and Language 
 
We will be using these skills everyday at school and 
talking and discussing a variety of topics such as 
Chinese New Year, Shrove Tuesday, Easter, our past 
among lots more.  

Expressive Arts and 
Design 
 
We are making 
lanterns for Chinese 
New Year, painting 
and sketching and 
using clay. We will 
also be making 
collages.  

English 
 
We will be concentrating on our letter 
formation and writing simple sentences to 
go with our lovely new book The Last Wolf.  
We will also look at a book called Between 
Tick and Tock and Mrs Pharoah is reading 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory to us.  

Personal Social and Emotional 
Development. 
 
We will be talking lots about our bodies 
and having a healthy lifestyle and more 
importantly our thoughts and feelings and 
our behaviours. 

EYFS – Living and Loving 

A few reminders for parents.  
Honeybees will now be having PE on a Monday and Tuesday 

afternoon up until February Half Term. 
Please ensure you READ with your children DAILY and 

practice any sounds they may have to learn.  
Homework will go out every Friday and need to be in on a 

Thursday. Spelling tests are on a Friday. Receptions now have 
spellings to practice. Please make sure you help your 

child(ren) with these. Thank you! 

Understanding the World 
 

We are going to be very busy little bees in this area and will 
be looking at the festivals Chinese New Year, Shabbat, 
Shrove Tuesday, and Easter. We will also be looking at our 
bodies and different animals. Finding out about past and 
present events in our own lives and in our family will also be 
talked about.  


